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École Beau Meadow School had their first school-wide assembly on June 3 and were WOWED by the Beaumont 
Society School of Dance dancers!



École Leduc Estates School students and staff had so much fun at Leduc's Rodeo of Smiles! Here's a few 
pictures of the rodeo and midway activities!



Students from Mrs. Weatherbyʼs Kindergarten class at École Corinthia Park School participated in a shapes 
scavenger hunt around the neighborhood. They finished off the hunt with slurpees!



École Leduc Estates School students had the opportunity to meet their teachers for the upcoming school 
year. They also found out what they'll be learning in the next grade!



A little rain can't stop the John Maland High School PE students, who had fun time at the Devon Community 
Pool!



The École Coloniale Estates School Yarn Club recently had their last meeting in the library! It's been a great few 
months learning new skills and spending time with each other.



With 10 days left in the school year, École Champs Vallée School showcased the work of their amazing Kinder 
students.



Thorsby Junior Senior High School enjoyed their lunchtime activities last week with Ms. Angela from the Mental 
Health Capacity Building team. Special thanks to Mr. Ganton for bravely holding the pinata while the students 
tried their best to avoid hitting him!



Mrs. Tara Hinkle's Grade 9 science class at New Sarepta Community High School had great fun launching their 
bottle rockets!



On June 9, Leduc Composite High School staff took 58 students to the Precision Drilling facility for a vocational 
event. The students got a tour of the maintenance shops, a presentation from experienced drillers and trades 
people, and a chance to check out the training rig.



To honour and celebrate National Indigenous History Month, students and staff at École Beau Meadow School 
were treated by the school to some delicious bannock. A big thank you to Teepee Treats for providing the freshly 
made bannock to everyone!



Willow Park School Grade 5 studentʼs 
glowed as they explored wetland 
ecosystems and learned how to 
geocache at Miquelon Lake. 



This year, students from Calmar Elementary, Ecole Coloniale Estates, Robina Baker, and Willow Park schools 
participated in a research study on effective literacy interventions to address learning disruptions.  We would 
like to thank the The Educational Partnership Foundation for providing every participating student with a free 
book of their choice.



After 12 weeks of Mental Health Literacy, Jenna Bosch, our Mental Health Capacity Building Success Coach and 
Mrs.Newman treated the Grade 10 CALM class at New Sarepta Community High School class to yogurt parfaits 
to end the lesson. 



The École Leduc Estates School students took part in the District Track Meet on June 9.



Students from Warburg Hutterite Colony School 
joined children living in 20 other Hutterite 
colonies across Alberta for their 9th annual 
1 km Skirts and Suspenders Race, running in 
their traditional clothing.



On June 20, Métis artist Connie Kulhavy taught New Sarepta Elementary School students traditional Métis 
dances and sash weaving as part of the schoolʼs National Indigenous Peoples Day celebrations.




